Agent’s response to listing termination

Dear          

I have your termination of our listing for the marketing of your property. I am sorry we couldn’t get the property sold for you. 

Please know that we made every effort to attempt to find a buyer at the price and on the terms that you were looking for. 

I wish you the best of luck with your efforts to sell this property. 

Please also be aware though, that, as you signed an exclusive listing with us to market your property, should your new agent succeed in selling your property, to anyone that we have introduced to it, then a commission will be payable to us. 

By Law, your new agent should have explained the risk of having to pay this Commission, at the time you signed up. If the new Agent did not do that, you may wish to take that up with them. 

I wish you all the best and hope that we can do work for you in the future. 
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